
Dear Gordon, 

It gives us immense pleasure to congratulate Bourns on the company’s 75th anniversary.  Not many 

companies have reached this momentous milestone, which illustrates the enduring legacy Bourns has 

built in the electronic components industry. Our relationship with you began in 19xx, and together we 

have enjoyed a remarkable xx years of creating a growing demand for Bourns products that continually 

meet the design requirements for our mutual customers. 

We are honored to be a long-term strategic partner with such an industry innovator as Bourns, and look 

forward to strengthening our relationship well into the future. We at, (company name), applaud the 

significant technology and market-influencing contributions Bourns has achieved. Here’s wishing you 

ongoing great success for many years to come. 

Regards, 

John Smith 

 

17th of March 2022 

Dear Bourns-Team! 

Congratulations on 75 years of company anniversary! That's something to be proud of - we at Bürklin 

Elektronik are very happy and grateful for the cooperation with such a renowned manufacturer as 

Bourns for about 10 years. Known for a very good variety of products of highest quality, which our 

customers appreciate very much. 

 

On behalf of the whole Bürklin staff we wish all the best for the upcoming 75 years!  

 

Yours sincerely from Oberhaching/Bavaria-Germany 

 

Henner Görtz, Product Portfolio Management 

 

 


